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24.2.22 

RE: Covid-19 Public Health Advice and Self-Isolation 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may know, whilst the legal requirement for people to self-isolate following a positive test ends from 

Thursday 24 February, the public health advice has not changed.  Adults and children who test positive are still 

advised to stay at home and avoid contact with others for at least five days, and to follow the guidance until two 

negative test results on consecutive days are recorded. 

 

The Department for Education also stated this week that, ‘If a child has any of the main symptoms or a positive 

test result, the public health advice remains unchanged and is to stay at home and avoid contact with other people'. 

We will of course send you a link to our updated risk assessment as soon as it has passed through the necessary 

channels of checking.  

 

In his announcement, the Prime Minister stated that the country was moving from ‘government restrictions to 

personal responsibility’.  As part of that personal responsibility, it is important that we continue to remain vigilant 

for Covid-19. Just as is the case with other viruses, for example norovirus or chicken pox, those infected should 

stay at home and follow the guidance until they are clear of the illness. Thank you for your on-going support and 

cooperation. 

 

 Yours faithfully 

 
Liz Savage 

Headteacher of Jennett’s Park CE Primary 
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